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Chairman Tom Wheeler
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Dear Chairman Wheeler,

I am writing to request information on the Federal Communication Commission's (FCC)
timeline for making low-power radio licenses available. My office has been contacted by several
constituents who are interested in learning more about the application process, including when
the FCC will next open a low power window.

Iwould appreciate any information that your office can provide on this process. If there are no
plans at this time to open a low power window, Irespectfully request that the FCC reconsider
and take steps to make low power radio licenses available. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.

Michael E. capg:~
Member of Congress

Please visit our website to sign up for our newsletter
www.house.gov/capuano
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